[bookmark: _GoBack]We regret to inform you that our Mobile app is currently experiencing functionality limitations due to a contract conflict between two software vendors. Please be assured that both vendors are actively working to resolve this issue as swiftly as possible. In the meantime, we understand the importance of uninterrupted access to our catalog services. To ensure your convenience, we encourage you to utilize the mobile version of our catalog available through our website.
